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Implementation of an Education and Living Support Program 

in Response to the COVID-19 Pandemic 
 

 
We would like to extend our sincere condolences to those who have lost their lives due to the COVID-19 and 

their families and express our heartfelt sympathies to everyone who has contracted and is fighting the disease. 
We also would like to express our deep respect to the members of the government and medical health experts who 
are struggling every day to prevent the spread of the outbreak. 
 

Oji Holdings Corporation (President: Masatoshi Kaku; Headquarters: Chuo-ku, Tokyo; hereinafter “Company”) has 
decided to implement the following class attendance and living support program, a special program carried out this 
year only, for students (prospective employees) who are concerned that they will not be able to continue to attend 
classes due to decreases in part-time job income and regular remittances as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic. 
   
 
<Overview> 
Support1. Provision of a temporary loan (without interest) 

Eligible persons: Prospective employees who wish to receive a loan, provided they meet the certain 
conditions. 

Amount: 1,000,000 yen (maximum) 
 
 
 
Support2. Provision of daily necessities 
          Eligible persons: All prospective employees 
          Products to be provided: Oji Nepia-brand toilet rolls and tissues 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  In addition, the Company will continue its various spports, such as the hiring of paid interns at the Oji Group’s 
domestic facilities, going forward. 
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